
   
 

   
 

 

  
Strengthening Families Through Early Help Network Meetings 
Autumn Term 2023 
 
Early Help Network Meetings are held every term in each network area.  These meetings are 
free of charge to attend and are an opportunity for professionals from all agencies working 
with children, young people or their families to share information about services available or 
issues affecting families within the relevant network area. 

For sessions delivered via Microsoft Teams, ideally professionals should have Microsoft 
Teams enabled on their laptops.  Dial in to the meetings will be possible but will not provide 
such a great experience as connecting in through Microsoft Teams.  Some sessions will be 
delivered face to face. 

Central Locality Area (Shrewsbury and surrounding villages)  

 
Tuesday 3rd October 2023 from 3.30 – 5pm via Microsoft Teams 
 
Tuesday 14th November 2023 from 3.30 – 5pm face to face at The Lantern, Meadow Farm 
Drive, Sundorne, Shrewsbury SY1 4NG 
 

North East Locality Area (Market Drayton, Whitchurch, Tern Hill & surrounding 

villages)  
 
Wednesday 18th October 2023 from 3.30 – 5pm face to face, at St Peter’s CE Primary and 
Nursery School, Shrubbery Gardens, Wem, Shrewsbury SY4 5BX 
 

North West Locality Area (Oswestry, Ellesmere, Baschurch, Ruyton, Wem & 

surrounding villages) 
 
Wednesday 15th November 2023 from 3.30 – 5pm via Microsoft Teams 

 

South East Locality Area (Shifnal, Broseley, Bridgnorth, Albrighton, Much Wenlock, 

Highley & surrounding villages) 
 
Monday 6th November 2023 from 3.30 – 5pm via Microsoft Teams 
 
Also there is a Networking Event on Wednesday 27th September 2023 from 3.30 – 
5.30pm at Bridgnorth Early Help Hub/Youth Centre, Innage Lane, Bridgnorth WV16 4HS 
(drop in whenever you can during this time to chat with those providing services/support to 
families in the South of the County) 
 

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_NTBhZTdhN2UtMWZlOC00Zjc4LWFhZGItYjk3NThlNzdiMWU4%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22b6c13011-372d-438b-bc82-67e4c7966e89%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%228c7490f5-cfbc-48e0-a317-2a2214cad46c%22%7d
https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_ODk4M2E0MGItYzZiYS00MWNiLTk2OWQtNzRhZGQ5YWQxYzZl%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22b6c13011-372d-438b-bc82-67e4c7966e89%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%228c7490f5-cfbc-48e0-a317-2a2214cad46c%22%7d
https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_NDMzNWQ4MzUtYzI5ZC00ZjU0LWJmZDQtMmVjOTE1MDk3Nzkx%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22b6c13011-372d-438b-bc82-67e4c7966e89%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%228c7490f5-cfbc-48e0-a317-2a2214cad46c%22%7d


   
 

   
 

South West Locality Area (Ludlow, Craven Arms, Church Stretton, Bishops Castle 

& surrounding villages)  
 
Monday 16th October 2023 from 3.30 – 5pm via Microsoft Teams 
 
 
 
Invites will be sent to those on our Early Help Network Meeting database for you to accept if 
you wish to attend.  For the Networking Event in Bridgnorth on 27th September you can just 
turn up on the day or if you would like to book a stand for the event, please email Charlotte 
Evans on shropshirestrengtheningfamilies@shropshire.gov.uk 
 
 
If you have not received an invite but would like to attend any of our Early Help Networking 
Meetings, please email your name – agency – job title – email to Tracey Bowen, the 
Strengthening Families Training Administrator, at tracey.bowen@shropshire.gov.uk.  

 
  

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_MmE2MTZlNjMtMWY3Ni00ZDYyLTg0NGQtYjcxNTA1YmE4ODUy%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22b6c13011-372d-438b-bc82-67e4c7966e89%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%228c7490f5-cfbc-48e0-a317-2a2214cad46c%22%7d
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We will then add you to our database and send you invites to the locality area 
meetings of your choice and keep you updated with any early help multi-agency 
training and information relevant to those working with families in the early help 
arena.  You can unsubscribe from our invite and mailing list for early help information 
at any time by emailing Tracey Bowen, Strengthening Families Training 
Administrator, tracey.bowen@shropshire.gov.uk 
 

Early Help Locality Development Officers: 

• Central Area – Diljit McCabe – diljit.mccabe@shropshire.gov.uk 
• North Area – Delia (Dee) Beckett – delia.beckett@shropshire.gov.uk 
• South Area – Charlotte Evans – charlotte.evans@shropshire.gov.uk 

 

Strengthening Families Partner Support Officers – Early Help: 

Collette Dunk and Claire Rogers 
shropshirestrengtheningfamilies@shropshire.gov.uk 
Tel: 01743 253921    
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